

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM

TO:

CHAIR AND MEMBERS

PUBLIC SAFETY COMMITTEE

DATE: 2015 March 2

FROM:

DIRECTOR PLANNING AND BUILDING

FILE:

2410-20

SUBJECT: CRIME REDUCTION BULLETIN UPLOADED TO CITY'S WEBSITE

At the Public Safety Committee meeting held on 2015 February 03, the Committee inquired about the possibility of posting the last page of the RCMP Crime Prevention Unit's Crime Reduction Bulletin on the City of Burnaby's website. This memo responds to that request.

The Burnaby Detachment Crime Prevention Unit (CPU) advises that it is working towards developing an RCMP web presence on the City of Burnaby website. The objective is to make information currently available on the Burnaby RCMP website available on the City website.

In relation to this work, plans are currently being developed to roll out a Business Watch program using a web-based platform. The platform will focus on education and crime prevention information. In conjunction with the roll out of the web-based Business Watch program, the CPU will work towards including the volunteer crime prevention bulletins on the City of Burnaby website as well. Currently the bulletins are sent out to participating Crime Prevention Program participants via e-mail.

The RCMP is continuing to work with the City of Burnaby web team to make information available on the City website.

ou Pelletier. Director

PLANNING AND BUILDING

MM/sla/sa

cc:

City Manager

Deputy City Managers OIC - Burnaby RCMP

City Clerk

R: Long Range Clerical DOCS MM Memos Crime Reduction Bulletins on the Citys Website.docx